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Public Service Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. T. J. Martin

Vice President
Engineering and Construction

80 Park Place
Newark, New Jersey 07101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Weld Wire Documentation (Your letter of January 18,1980)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded an interim
report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated, and should we require
additional information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

[ A
Robert T. Carlson, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc:
E. N. Schwalje, Manager - Quality Assurance,

Engineering and Construction Department
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